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“Not Ashamed” Romans 1:16

Calendar of Events

Charger Headlines...

CHANGE TO LUNCH MENU
Please note a change to the menu for Wednesday, October 27th.  Lunch will 
be Pancakes, Sausage, Fruit and Milk! (Lasagna will be served in November.)  
 
WORK DAY VOLUNTEERS
Please join us tomorrow Saturday, October 23rd from 8:00 a.m. to noon for 
the fall work day at Good Shepherd.  You are welcome to bring a rake and/or 
gloves. All help will be sincerely appreciated.  

PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCES
We look forward to meeting with you at the in-
person conferences Thursday and Friday, October 
28-29.  You should have received an email from 
your teachers to choose a time for your visit.  
Everyone will have their temperatures taken prior to coming in the building. 
All outside doors will be locked and teachers will come and get you for their 
conference. Report cards and Easy CMB testing results will be given at this 
time so it’s a great opportunity to discuss and ask questions. 

BOBO’S ORDER PICKUP
Please plan to pick up your BoBo’s orders from the BoBo’s truck on 
the front parking lot Monday, November 8th beginning at 3:00 p.m. 

HONORING OUR VETERANS
All Veterans are invited to a special “Thank You” 
assembly on Thursday, November 11 at 1:30 p.m. in the 
school gym.  We will be using the protocols to make it 
as safe as possible for our Veterans to attend:  *Masks 
are required.  *Temperature will be checked at the door.  
*Chairs will be spaced.   Please RSVP to the school or 
princker@gslcs.org so that we can make this process 
easier.  We are looking forward to a special afternoon!

SILENT MOVIE NIGHT
Experience the Silent Movie Era at Messiah Lutheran in 
Carlyle, IL on Saturday, November 13th at 7:00 p.m. 
Organist Benjamin Kolodziej from Dallas, Texas, will 
accompany the 1926 silent movie “The General” starring 
Buster Keaton.  This comedy is appropriate for all ages. Free 
unlimited movie refreshments with a donation of two non-
perishable food items to be given to the Matthew 25 Food Bank!  (See
attached flyer for details.)

For more information:
gslcs.org/calendars

All School Newsletter

Saturday, October 23
- Volleyball A Team Conference 
Tournament

Thursday October 28 and 
Friday, October 29
- No School, Parent/Teacher 
Conferences

Thursday, November 4
- Chapel 8:25 a.m. Gr 2-8
- Chapel 8:50 a.m. ECC-Gr. 1

Friday, November 5-7
- Volleyball A Team LSA State 
Tournament

Monday, November 8
- Pickup Bo-Bo’s Orders 3:00 
p.m. 

Wednesday, November 10
- Girls Basketball AC Home vs 
Dupo 6:00 p.m.

Thursday, November 11
- Chapel 8:25 a.m. Gr 2-8
- Chapel 8:50 a.m. ECC-Gr. 1



   

 
Something to Consider...                
  

Reach Out And Touch Someone

	 One afternoon President 
Abraham Lincoln found on his desk 
a heartrending appeal for a pardon, 
unsupported by the usual sheaf of 
letters from influential sponsors.
	 “What,” asked the President, 
“has this man no friends?”
	 The adjutant at Lincoln’s side 
assured him that the man hadn’t a 
one.
	 “Then I will be his friend,” 
said Lincoln. He signed the pardon.
 Remember the old saying to have 
a friend you must be a friend. This 
message is important for us all to 
follow!  

   Robert Mayhew, Principal 

Charger Headlines Continued...

The purpose of Good Shepherd Lutheran School is to provide each student with a quality Christian  
Education.  We recognize that this begins with the premise that Jesus Christ is our Lord and Savior and  

in Him we have eternal life.  The curriculum and all activities are developed around this premise.

PASTOR’S CORNER
Atheists complain that God hasn’t given enough evidence 
of His existence for them to believe. They want to see 
more “proof.” This Sunday we’ll hear about Bartimaeus, 
a man who couldn’t see anything, and yet he believed in 
Jesus. - Pastor Walther

BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL CARE
Enjoy being with school-age children?  An opportunity for employment 
is open for you at Good Shepherd!  Flexible schedule. Call the office for 
more information - 344-3153. We look forward to hearing from you!

CHAPEL OFFERINGS
Our chapel offerings during the month of November 
will be given to the Collinsville Food Pantry.  The 
pantry helps those in crisis in the community and 
attempts to reinforce their patrons’ self-esteem and 
independence. Your generosity and caring will be 
appreciated by many in need.

MELHS OPEN HOUSE
Metro-East Lutheran High School invites you to an 
Open House on Sunday, November 7, from 1-3 p.m.  
Come find out more about our school community, 
take a tour of our campus, meet our teachers, visit 
with our administrators and get answers to your 
questions about everything from academics to 
extracurriculars to tuition assistance. For more information, call the 
school office at 618-656-0043 or email admissions@melhs.org. 

MELHS ANNUAL KNIGHT OF KNIGHTS AUCTION
Metro-East Lutheran High School is happy to announce its Night of Knights 
Annual Auction will be an in-person event again this year. The auction will 
be held on Friday, Nov. 5, at the Gateway Convention Center in Collinsville. 
All are invited to join us! Donations are currently being accepted for 
auction items. All donations can be dropped off at the school office. Thank 
you for your support of what is our biggest fundraiser of the year.

In Our Prayers This Week 
Each week the faculty will be praying for our students and their families. 
Next week we will lift up Joel A., Sophie A., Ella B,, Saina B., Henry B., 
Cooper B., Annalynne C., Emily F., and Josie F.




